
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 
 
 

8th September, 2019 – The Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

 
Saturday 7th 6.30 pm   Special Intention 

 9.00 am  Peter Kelly 

 10.30 am  The Parishioners 

Monday 9th 9.30 am Eucharistic Service 

Tuesday 10th 9.30 am Eucharistic Service 

Wednesday 11th 9.30 am In Thanksgiving (JQ)  

Thursday 12th 9.30 am   Jackie Bryant 

Friday 13th 9.30 am  Marie Broadbent 

Saturday 14th 9.30 am   Harold Fitzsimmons 

Saturday 14th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

 9.00 am  Intentions of David Jones 

10.30 am Special Intention 

  
 

(1) Eucharistic Services only on Monday 9th & Tuesday 10th September at 9.30 am 
(2) Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament & Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am  

Shrewsbury Diocese – Youth Team Member Vacancy  

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Shrewsbury is looking to recruit a Youth Mission Team Member 

to engage with young people in schools and parishes across the Diocese.  The Shrewsbury Youth 

Mission Team (SYMT) comprises of full-time employees and lay & clergy volunteers.  The full-

time employee will be a key member of the team led by the Director.  The successful candidate 

will be faithful practising Catholic, happily living their faith and willing to give positive witness to 

young people and to serve as a representative of the Bishop and Diocese of Shrewsbury.  Full 

details and application forms can be found at http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-

us/curia/vacancies Completed applications should be returned to 

recruitment@dioceseofshrewsbury.org  

Closing date: Friday 13 September 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not 

know you are there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward & please let Father know 

if you would like a visit. 

Food Link, Colshaw The need to contribute food continues. Could you help to donate food to 

struggling families? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, 

pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, 

fish, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 
Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

Sunday 8th 

Sunday 15th 

file:///C:/Users/The%20Administrator/AppData/Local/Packages/Microsoft.MicrosoftEdge_8wekyb3d8bbwe/TempState/Downloads/www.stteresawilmslow.org
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies
http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies
mailto:recruitment@dioceseofshrewsbury.org
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St Teresa’s Living Flame Prayer Group – Change of Venue, Wednesday 11th September 

Please note the prayer group meeting on Wednesday 11th September will not take place in the 

parish hall, but in the church. 

 

Rosary Guidance 

Some useful literature, providing guidance when praying the rosary is now available from our 

website at http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/the-church/category-page 

- Concentrating on the mysteries of the rosary can be difficult. See Rosary Distractions.pdf  

- Reading the mysteries makes it much easier. See Rosary.pdf. 

 

North Cheshire SERRA: Upcoming Meeting 

Serra Meeting on Thursday, 19th September.  Sheena Field will give a talk on the "Medaille Trust".  

The meetings are in the Parish Hall, Christ Church, Heald Green. Mass is at 7.30pm, followed by a 

light supper and the talk. Please ring Gerry Lanigan (0161-428-9103) early in the week, if possible, 

for catering purposes. 

 

Shrewsbury Lourdes Hospitality AGM 

To be held Sunday 8th September 2019 at 2pm at St Thomas More Catholic High School, Dane Bank 

Avenue, Crewe, CW2 8AE. Please follow the signs for visitor carpark. Refreshments will be 

provided. Please send any questions or apologies to secretary@teamshrewsbury.co.uk   

 

St. Matthew’s Gospel for Everyone – Stockport, Sunday 5th October 2019 

An inspiring day for all Christians on the Gospel of Saint Matthew – the Gospel for the coming 

year. Speaker: Fr. Nick King SJ, Location: Aquinas College, Nangreave Road, Stockport, SK12 6TH, 

Time: Saturday 5th October, 2019, 10 am coffee/tea for 10.15 am start through to 3.30 pm. Free 

entry, donations welcome on the day. Remember to bring your bible!  

Enquiries & further details: 07504-130749 

 

Parish Hall Lawn Warning – PLEASE KEEP OFF THE GRASS!  

We are currently undertaking riddance treatment on the parish hall lawn to control a rodent 

problem. We ask all parishioners (and any of their pets) to please keep off this lawn at this time. 

The treatment is expected to be completed soon. 

 

 

 

 

Father Anthony Upcoming Absence 

Father Anthony will briefly be away from the parish after 10.30 am this Sunday, and will return on 

the evening of Tuesday 10th September. There will be Eucharistic services in his absence on the 

mornings of Monday 9th & Tuesday 10th September. 

In case of any emergencies during this period, please contact Deacon Michael via the parish phone 

number (overleaf). 

 

Mini Parish Fete – Cancelled 

Please note that the mini parish fete planned for Sunday 15th September has been cancelled but 

it is hoped we can hold one next year. 

 

CAR PARK NOTICE: Private Function – Morning of Wednesday 11th September 

Please note that there will be a private meeting in the parish hall on the morning of Wednesday 

11th September between 10 am – 12 pm and all parishioners are asked to avoid using the parish 

car park at that time. Thank you. 

 

 

Parish Maintenance Work Update & Fundraising Appeal: 
 

Presbytery Front Doors – The front doors of the presbytery are scheduled to be replaced soon 

owing to over warping. 

 

Parish Hall Boiler – Work will commence on the morning of Tuesday 10th September to install a 

new boiler for the parish hall – the work is expected to be completed by the end of next week. 

 

Church Roof Repair – Work has recently been completed to repair a break in the seal of the 

church roof, which caused a leak with the heavy rainfall over recent months. 

 

These repairs will be expensive to the parish, costing us a total of over £10,000. Over recent 

years, the parish has undertaken several urgent costly repairs, several of which parishioners 

have kindly donated money towards. 

We are always grateful to the ongoing generosity of our parishioners. If you are also able to 

help cover these recent repair costs, any money would very gratefully be received (and can be 

gift aided – please see Father Anthony to pick up a one-off donation form if you are a UK Tax 

payer).  

Thank you. 
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